
May 31, 2019 

Filed via Web Portal 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: 2019 Pipeline Replacement Program Plan 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) encloses the following Pipeline Replacement Program Plan 
(“PRPP”), pursuant to Order 01 in PG-131839.  

The PRPP provides an updated Master Plan and Two-Year Plan on the accelerated 
replacement of PSE’s pipeline facilities with elevated risk.  The PRPP being filed 
includes two new programs, cross bore and buried meters. 

If you have any questions regarding this update, please contact Duane Henderson at (425) 
424-7837.

Sincerely, 

/s/ Katherine J. Barnard 

Katherine J. Barnard 
Director, Revenue Requirements & Regulatory 
Compliance 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-462-3716
katherine.barnard@pse.com

Attachment:  2019 Pipeline Replacement Program Plan 
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